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To whom it may concern 
 
I have been in greyhound racing for 40 odd years as a trainer for 34 years.      I have brought this 
problem up with GRNSW on many occasions the problem at the moment is these dogs are breed to 
race but if they are not fast enough we cant find races for them!!   In years gone past if a dog wasn't 
fast enough for TAB races we sent them out to places like Young Cowra Forbes Mudgee Mossvale 
ect. but these tracks are closing or only racing once a month and the people out at these places no 
longer wont them as there is no races  for them !        A dog that has limited ability should not be 
victimised!!   As a race with 8 slower dogs is still a race someone has to win? 
 

I know that we are in financial hard times but we are earning more money then we are been giving 
through TAB money !!   this money could go to country racing GIVE the older / slower dogs a chance 
to race THAT'S WHAT THEY WERE BREED FOR                                     thanks for taking the time to 
listen  

Bruce Peck Owner Trainer and Breeder of this great dog 


